

# **Building Bright Futures**

600 Blair Park, Suite 306, Williston, VT 05495 802-876-5010 | buildingbrightfutures.org

# SUD Families Implementation Team: Community of Practice Project Team Meeting May 25, 2021, 2:00 -3:00 pm

### Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85005646070?pwd=Qm1pTmFhUFc2TTlPelFKQ2NwZXArZz09

Meeting ID: 850 0564 6070 Passcode: 781869

#### **Desired Outcomes**

- 1. Review caregiver survey themes & discuss gaps and priorities
- 2. Follow-up communication tool status and agee on timeline
- 3. Update on SUD upcoming training pilot
- 4. Connect with each other about challenges, successes, and other announcements

Welcome 2:00-2:05 (5 min)

#### **Caregiver Survey Themes**

2:05-2:40 (35 min)

- Review Survey Outcomes and Themes
- Small Group Discussion:
  - What surprised you about the emerging themes?
  - How does this information help us develop concrete strategies?
  - Are there any voices missing to help inform our next steps?

#### **Communication Tool for Outreach**

2:40-2:55 (15 min)

- Small workgroup formed, and created an outline
  - Timeline Discussion: when/how can we get this completed?.

## **Upcoming SUD Training News**

2:55-3:10 (15 min)

- Northern Lights Sponsored Training date 6/16!
- Brainstorm Pre/Post Survey what do we want to measure?

# **Updates**

3:10-3:25 (15 min)

Partner and BBF Announcements

Adjourn 3:25-3:30 (5 min)

Amanda Biggs, Building Bright Futures, Chittenden Regional Coordinator

abiggs@buildingbrightfutures.org

# **Meeting Notes/Summary**

Attendees: Amanda Biggs, Amy Ide, Liz Mithchell, Sally Borden, Molly Scaife, Jenn Fink, Mary Murray

### Caregiver Themes:

Amanda walked the group through the preliminary findings and raw data. Group reflections were shared. Many folks stated the effect of isolation and as we look toward re-opening, it will be important to offer choices in how caregivers can engage with others at trusted community places, like the Family Room, CVHS, Lund, etc. The full raw data can be found here: <a href="BBF SUD Caregiver Survey Raw Data">BBF SUD Caregiver Survey Raw Data</a>. We will take a deeper look at the themes later this summer, when we start to develop strategies for our final year of funding (we hope!).

Next steps: Amanda to work on inviting a parent to attend next month's meeting. This data will also be an important part of the final report we hope to publish about this project in 2022.

# Communication Tool Update:

Development is underway, we will be testing it out at the upcoming community training in mid June. Amanda will move it to our shared project site and we can figure out next steps (ie: how to disseminate this information) at a future meeting.

## SUD Training:

Molly and Amanda are recruiting for the upcoming training on 6/16. The hope is to offer the training as a pilot of sorts, so we can enhance it as we go. We talked about using the chat function to capture what folks want to learn, pause after the data section to inquire about what other data they would want to see, and then have a debrief at the end of the training. Amanda will share feedback with Renee Kelley and check in to see if other teams across the state have had success yet with the training.

## Updates:

We talked about missing voices and came up with the following list of folks we'd like to develop stronger links to: AALV, DCF Family Services, COGS, Postpartum Providers/Pediatrics, Community Health Teams.

Amanda shared that she is resigning from her position at BBF on 7/15. Look for a job opening announcement soon!